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                                        Cario Middle School Band 
                                             	
  Excellence Through Music                

 August 25th, 2016 Cario Bands Together for Kids 
Dear ________________________________________, 

_________________________________________________________________________________________  

_________________________________________________________________________________________  

_________________________________________________________________________________________  

I am proud to be a member of the Cario Middle School Band.  This is a historic year for our program, as it will 
mark our director, Jeffrey Scott’s 30th year of teaching and 30th consecutive year of achieving superior ratings 
at our local, regional, and statewide competitions.  We are excited to embark on this year and maintain this 
legacy of distinction.  Our music not only brings enjoyment, but instills leadership skills in us which translate 
into all areas of our lives.  Music is not only what we do, it is who we are.   

Unfortunately, due to budget constraints, the Charleston County School District only funds a small portion of 
the band program.  We work very hard to raise the additional money our band needs, but as you can imagine, 
our expenses are great.  Because of this, we would greatly appreciate it if you would consider sponsoring our 
program.  Your donation will help us purchase and repair instruments, buy music and uniforms, and allow us 
to participate in competitions and field trips.  We intend to show our appreciation for your sponsorship by 
giving back to our community through our annual community service projects:  the Sullivan’s Island Beach 
Sweep, a coat drive, as well as a toy and children’s book drive. 

Your investment contributes to our music education and helps to make a big difference in our lives and our 
community.  The Cario Band Boosters is a 501(c)(3) organization, so your contribution to the general band 
fund is fully tax deductible.  Your check and this letter is your receipt to use for tax purposes.   

Please visit our website at http://cariobands.org for all of the exciting details about our program.  We proudly 
invite you to experience our love of music at one of our many performances throughout the year.  All 
donations, no matter the amount, are instrumental to our success as we band together to meet and surpass 
our goals during this historic year for our program.   
Please note:   Donations to Cario Band Together for Kids are placed in our General Fund. 
Musically,  For your records:  

Date: Amount:  
 

♪  Cut and place in the enclosed envelope along with your check or money order ♪  

 Please make checks payable to:  Cario Band Boosters  
 

Student Name * Donation Amount:  

Your Last Name: First Name:  Email:  
 

Address: City: State: Zip: 

* Please note that your donation is placed in our General Fund and not in an individual student’s account. 

 

 

 
 


